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Dear Dr Reddington 
 
FOI Request: Communication Devices supplied by NHS Enfield 
 
Thank you for your enquiry requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
I can confirm in accordance with Section1 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) that we do not hold the information that you have requested. However, Section 16 
of the FOIA places a duty on us to provide help and assistance where possible and I am 
able to advise you that this information will be available from our provider services who are 
part of Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health Trust. Contact details are as follows: 
 

Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health Trust  
Trust Headquarters 
Block B2 
St Ann's hospital 
St Ann's Road 
London N15 3TH 
 
communications@beh-mht.nhs.uk  
  

I hope you find this information useful, however, if you are dissatisfied with this response, 
the Cluster operates a complaints procedure, details of which can be found at the bottom 
of this letter.  
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If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 7685 
6286 or at the address shown above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Ladha 
 

Abeeda Ladha 
FOI Coordinator 
 
FOI Complaints: 

In the first instance, write to: 
 
Chief Executive Office 
NHS North Central London  
Stephenson House 
75 Hampstead Road 
London 
NW1 2PL 
Email: foi@nclondon.nhs.uk  

If you remain dissatisfied with the Trust’s response, 
you may write to: 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk  
 

 


